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 Dear Garden Club Members:
Spring is definitely in the air! Can’t you just FEEL IT!!

Our March program will be presented by Winchester local Jess 
Zander, from You Can Do It Gardening and the topic for this 
month is Spring Gardening: What to do and What NOT to do. 
The weather is warming and traditional spring cleanups are now 
considered outdated. But pruning is always in vogue! If we focus  
on the right things we can save time and money, and create 
environments for living creatures to thrive. Check out Jess’s social 
media in advance to get a flavor for her casual style and come with 
your questions (and yes, the topic of hydrangeas will be included): 
@youcandoitgardening 

A heartfelt thank you goes out to Johan Gyllenkrok for his 
inspiring presentation on Table Scapes and Hostess Gifts! There  
is definitely a fan club here in the WHGC group! Thank you Cathy 
Alexander for supporting Johan’s return to Winchester. I think you 
know it was enjoyed by all. On the next page is a PicCollage 
member Mai Harrison put together for us all to enjoy.

Once again, we reached 100 sign-ups for our monthly meeting.  
In addition we have 4 new members who joined after that meeting.

Plans for our 2nd annual Winchester Art in Bloom are in  
the making. We have 18 designers who are willing to interpret  
the wonderful artwork that has been submitted by members  
and community artists. We are in need of one more designer,  
so if you are interested please let Dot know by emailing  
butlermaild@gmail.com Please mark your calendars for April 3rd  
6:30 -9:00 for an Arts Gala at the Sanborn House. On the 
following page is the flyer promoting the event, please share with 
your friends and neighbors. It will be a wonderful event.

Please note, our April meeting is a little later in the month, the date 
is April 30th. Andover’s owner, Sandra Sigman, of “Les Fleurs” 
Floral Home and Garden Shop will be our presenter. We will be 
enjoying this meeting with our friends from the Winchester Garden 
Club.  Please feel free to invite a friend to this unique presentation. 
She can also be viewed on instagram @lesfleursandover 
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March 19 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Jessica Zander - “Spring 
Gardening” 

April 3 - Sanborn House 6:30-9pm  
2nd Annual Art In Bloom 

April 30 - St. Eulalia’s Manion  
Hall Sandra Sigman - “Les 
Fleurs in Andover” A Floral  
Home and Garden Shop 
specializing in Vintage  
French Decor 

May 21- Spring Luncheon  
at Winchester Country Club 
“Pretty in Pink” 

A DESIGNER NEEDED  
FOR ART IN BLOOM! 

CONTACT DOT!!

https://www.youcandoitgardening.com
mailto:butlermaild@gmail.com
https://lesfleurs.com
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New members,  Joanna Wright and Kirsten Healey are busy planning our Spring Luncheon which 
will take place at Winchester Country Club on May 21st.Their theme will be “Pretty in Pink”.  Joanna and 
Kirsten would love to have a raffle table, so if you are willing to donate an item to their table please email: 
Kirstenhealey1@gmail.com or jwright1974@yahoo.com. There will be a formal Evite sent out as we get 
closer to the time. Please remember, guests are always welcome.

Members responsible for Hospitality this month are Pagan - Tiernan. Below is the signup genius for you 
to review. If you are unable to bring something, you have the option of sending along $25. You can hand it 
to Liz Darby at check-in or mail to Cathy Wrotny at 49 Winford Way. Additionally, you also can pay by 
Paypal or Venmo @WHGClub (you’'ll see our club logo). 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E45A4A623A46-55482025-march#/

April is the final month for Hospitality. Members Trimarchi - Zander will be responsible.
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Looking forward to seeing all of you soon. Best, Cathy and Dot
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